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FX Trading

Please do not change the leverage from 100:1 to 10:1. This will prohibit myself and thousands
of others from participating in this market. Requiring the brokers to register with CFTC and be
subject to your rules is a great idea. This industry needs regulation.

Thank you for your consideration.

Douglas Hensley


